
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s) of Year 10, Year 11 and Post 16 Students, 

As you may be aware the Academy is running numerous Intervention sessions over the Easter Break, which your 
child may have been invited to. 

As a matter of safeguarding, it is extremely important that we have written consent from parent/carer(s) authorising 
for their child to be on site for each particular session, along with emergency contact numbers and medical details. 

Therefore, if consent forms haven’t already been returned to the Academy, please send a signed and dated note with 
your child when they attend a session permitting them to be on site. 

Unfortunately, if we do not have a consent form or written permission, students will be sent home. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


